
345	Webster	Ave.	Apt.	4-O	
Brooklyn,	New	York	11230	
January	18,	2016	

Committee	Chair	
Attorney	Grievance	Committees	
61	Broadway,	2nd	Floor	
New	York,	NY	10006	
Subject:	Request	for	review	of	Docket	No.	2016.	2420,	which	concerns	Jane	E.	
Booth.	

To	Committee	Chair:	
The	easiest	and	most	efficient	way	to	review	this	decision	is	to	let	me	explain	what	
happened	at	Columbia	U.	to	you	in	person.	I	don’t	think	pouring	over	my	website	
will	be	enough:		

"Rational	Arguments	For	God's	Existence:	Evangelizing	Is	Good	and	Proselytizing	Is	
Bad"	(http://www.newevangelist.me).	
After	I	got	Mr.	Dopico’s	letter,	I	sent	an	email	to	Ms.	Booth	and	faxed	a	letter	to	Mr.	
Dopico.	Ms.	Booth	has	not	yet	responded	to	my	email.	The	email	and	fax	are	at		

http://www.newevangelist.me/booth-davis/ministry.html	
I	am	hereby	requesting	a	meeting	with	you	to	explain	things	and	answer	any	
questions	you	have.	The	basis	of	my	complaint	is	that	Ms.	Booth	is	violating	to	an	
egregious	extent	the	academic	freedom	of	the	students	and	faculty	of	Columbia	U.	by	
suppressing	my	lecture/lesson	on	the	arguments	for	God’s	existence.	Her	behavior	
is	unethical	and	I	am	supposing	it	violates	New	York	Rules	of	Professional	Conduct	
8.4c	(“engage	in	conduct	involving	dishonesty,	fraud,	deceit	or	misrepresentation”).		

My	complaint	contains	a	link	to	my	correspondence	with	the	National	Association	of	
Scholars:		

http://www.newevangelist.me/wood-london/nas.html	

The	NAS	said	the	University	Chaplain	did	not	violate	of	academic	freedom	of	anyone	
because	she	does	not	need	me	to	explain	the	arguments	for	God’s	existence.	
However,	the	NAS	completely	misconstrued	the	content	of	my	proposed	
lesson/lecture.	Ms.	Booth	was	acting	on	the	University	Chaplain’s	behalf	when	she	
sent	the	letter	warning	me	not	to	contact	the	various	ministers	under	the	University	
Chaplain.		
To	understand	what	motivates	people	to	behave	so	irrationally	and	dishonestly	
about	God’s	existence,	I	suggest	you	look	at	my	correspondence	with	the	Stanford	
Encyclopedia	of	Philosophy:	
http://www.newevangelist.me/zalta-uri/nodelman.html	

Very	truly	yours,		
David	Roemer		
347-414-2285	


